Welcoming Environment Task Force Charge

The board charges the task force to propose policies concerning what is visually displayed in different public spaces of the FUUN campus: e.g. welcoming (social hall and hall way), worship, meditation, meeting rooms, classrooms, and so on.

Their work will include developing guidelines for the appearance of public areas of the church, and will include the following tasks:

- 1. Conduct a 'non-verbal' and 'visual' audit of the FUUN campus looking for what is visually communicated to various stakeholders such as visitors and regular attendees with a fresh eye.
- 2. Decide how wall space will be used. Uses might include temporary art exhibits, bulletin boards, and projection walls. Also, determine whether it would be appropriate to have permanent art and graphics that communicate the congregation's mission, values and activities. Assign wall space for these purposes.
- 3. Develop general guidelines establishing visual criteria for furnishings, rugs, and other room décor.
- 4. Provide a plan that outlines which groups or individuals will be responsible for enforcing the new policies. This could include staff, present committees or newly formed groups.
- 5. Report monthly to the board.

Time frame: the task force will make its final recommendations no later than the Annual meeting in 2013.

Approved: February 21, 2012